
Wareham Police respond to car
accident  that  seriously
injures three
On  Friday  July  24,  at  about  11:50  a.m.  Wareham  Police
responded to a car accident on Swifts Beach Road near Marion
Road.

Three people were transported to the hospital with serious
injuries.

The accident remains under investigation by Wareham Police
Officers Hannah Salerno and Jennifer Braley, along with the
Massachusetts State Police Accident Reconstruction Team.
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